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St. Mary’s  
Drumlish St. Patrick’s  

Ballinamuck 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 

Anniversary Masses which have been booked will be 
streamed on the Parish Webcam or alternatively may 
be cancelled or booked for a later date. Because there 
is no public celebration of Mass, the  Sunday Mass 
may be booked again for streaming until further 
notice. 
Note: Masses will be streamed on the Parish 
Webcam  as follows: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, 
Friday and Sunday at 10 a.m. The Church will not 
be open to the public during those times. Thank you. 

 
The following anniversaries will be streamed at 10 am 
 Sun:  Micheál Diffley, Drumlish Hill 
 Mon: Mass for the people of the Parish 
 Tue:  Breda McNally & Dfm, Drumlish Hill 
 Wed: Tommy Hagan, Kilnashee 
 Sun:  Joe/Molly/J.P. Corrigan, Lettergeeragh  
      & Corrigan/Sheeran Dfm 
     Pat/Lena Whitney, Esker N 
     Anna Rita McDermott, Barraghmore 

 

“Listen to Jesus and 

follow Him.  That’s 

the message of the 

Transfiguration” 

 

Pope Francis 

Fr. Manning Gaels Lotto 

 

Fr Manning Gaels lotto is back. Our Draw will be 

held every two weeks. Tickets can be purchased 

from the local business in Drumlish or can be 

purchased online at https://member.clubspot.app/club/

frmanning-gaels.gaa/fundraiser/tickets 

All support would be greatly appreciated.  

Vox Dei—the Voice of God! 
 
On this Second Sunday of Lent we are invited to 
climb the mountain, to set aside time and space to 
listen to the voice of God in his Word and glimpse the 
presence of Christ that will nourish us inwardly. A 
good resolution is to decide to listen to people, 
especially those who are under a cloud for whatever 
reason. It is from the cloud that the Father's voice 
speaks to reveal his Son. This Lent let us wait for 
each person to express themselves and put aside our 
own agenda, prejudices, personal plans and 
expectations. [Extract from Intercom] 

Trócaire Boxes 
 
Because of the difficulties in distribution this year due 
to the Covid lockdown, An Post have very kindly 

offered to display the Trócaire boxes that 
had been intended for a schools audience, 
throughout all post offices in the country. 
Over 120,000 English language boxes 
and 3,300 Irish boxes will be 
distributed.  By the end of the week, 
anyone who wants to pick up a Trócaire 

box can now also do so from their local post office. 
Your support can help families like Ajak’s and 
Awut’s hurt by conflict survive and thrive.  

Drumlish Tidy Towns 
 
⬧ The National Spring Clean Drumlish scheduled 

for  Saturday 27th March, adhering to Covid 
regulations. Hedge Cutting has been completed. The 
National  Tidy Town’s Competition is going ahead 
and it is vital people do their little bit.   
⬧ New Footpath to Drumlish Cemetery (New):  This 

project is being majority funded by DRCD and 
CLÁR as well as a contribution by Longford Co Co, 
but requires a community contribution - to date 30% 
of that target has been reached. If the full amount is 
not reached then the funding goes back to the 
central fund and is lost to Drumlish. Thanks to all 
who have contributed already.  The Go Fund 
Me link is: https://www.gofundme.com/f/drumlish-
ballinamuck-clg-community-fundraiser/donate . 
Donations accepted at Drumlish Post Office or can 
be handed to Breda Murphy or Amanda O'Hara-
McDowell DBAD Committee. Support is vital. 

Second Sunday of Lent Cycle B—28th February 2021 

 
“The word 'listen' 
contains the same letters 
as the word 'silent'.” 

 
― Alfred Brendel  

 
 
 
Offertory €385, Dues €175, Shrine €295. Thank you 
for your continued support in these times. 
 
NOTE: If anybody wishes to offer financial support 
to our Church, rather than using the envelope system,  
you can do so by electronic transfer if it is more 
convenient to do so. Our bank details are as follows:-  

BIC: AIBKIE2D;  
IBAN: IE 15 AIBK 9321 4006 6850 07  

Please note your box number or your name when 
transferring money. Thank you  

Level 5 Covid-19 Government Regulations 
 
⬧ Sacraments and devotions: All other ceremonies 

cease for the duration of Level Five including 
Baptism and the Sacrament of Penance. Novenas 
and other devotional practices may take place on 
line only, with no congregation present. 
⬧ Funerals: With effect from 24th December up to 

10 mourners may attend at a funeral service.  
⬧ Weddings: With effect from Sunday 3rd January 

2021 the number of guests permitted to attend is 
reduced to 6.  
⬧ Level 5 details are at: www.gov.ie  

Communion & Confirmation Preparation 
 
Parents who are anxious 
about their children who are 
preparing for First 
Communion and 
Confirmation can find help 
and resources by accessing 
the ’Grow in Love’ series 

which is  being provided free during the Covid—19 
lockdown by Veritas. Simply login on 
www.growinlove.ie website with these details:  
Email: trial@growinlove.ie 
Password: growinlove 


